
July 29, 2020 – A brief update about Cora….. 

Dear friends of the ministry, 
Gree?ngs in the sweet and most precious Name of our Lord Jesus. 
Perhaps, some of you are wondering how Cora is now doing. Thank you very much for your faithful prayers. 
Our Lord has healed Cora from depression on December 25, 2019, before the outbreak of the covid 19. We 
praise and thank our Lord so much for the giM of healing and restora?on He gave to Cora on Christmas day.  
Please allow us to share with you some sweet moments that we had in this ?me of the pandemic. 
Aside from our spiritual ac?vi?es (quiet ?me with the Lord, teaching, sharing, helping) God has given us a 
garden in the ministry compound where we spend some of our ?me during this lockdown. Praise God that the 
seeds we planted have grown, and now bearing fruits. 
We are reminded that our life is like that….plan?ng, sowing and reaping. 
Gala?ans 6:9-10 are wonderful biblical principles that inspire us. We quote: 
“Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the  proper 8me we will reap a harvest if we will not give up. 
Therefore, as we have opportunity, let us do good to all people, especially to those who belong to the family 
of believers.” 
Pictures below is the garden that our Lord has given to us in the ministry compound. Cora and I are tending 
this garden daily.  

 

Praise God that the seeds we planted have grown and are now bearing fruits. Picture below is myself 
harves?ng our squash. I gave to Cora and she was all smiles for these blessings from the Lord. Our grandson 
Luke joined us in our happy moments. 

 

Again, thank you very much for your faithful love, prayers, and support to us especially during those difficult 
moments of our lives. We need your prayers  and support now more than ever.  
Rest assured, we will also con?nue to pray for you. God bless and keep you and us safe, ?ll we meet again…in 
His perfect ?me. 
Blessed by His and your love, 
Wilson and Cora 




